
 
 

 
 

     
22nd July, 2019  

 
Dear Parents, 

 
On FRIDAY 2nd August, Foundation students will be celebrating our 100th Day of School.  

We will base our classroom activities around the number 100.  

 

We will be having a class party at 12.40 to celebrate. We would love for each student to bring 

a (NOT TOO BIG) plate of food to share with the class. 

 

Could students in the following house colour please bring: 

Ovens, Snowy and Goulburn – Savoury e.g. shapes, 

sandwiches, cheese & cabana platter & dip, party pies, etc. 

Tambo – Sweet e.g. fruit, slice, cupcakes etc.  

NO SOFT DRINKS PLEASE! 
There are no students with food allergies. 

 

As we are celebrating the number 100 it would be great if you could theme your food around 

100… if possible! Maybe 100 small items such as carrot sticks, a slice with 100 things on it, 

cupcakes with the number 100 iced on them etc! Be as creative as you can!  
 

We have your white t-shirt ready for our students! They are so cute! Please keep don’t tell 

your child about the t-shirts as I’ve told them they are getting a surprise.  Students can wear 

them as part of school uniform, if they wish, until the end of Term 3.  

 

Feel free to stick around for some photos at about 9.10am once we have done the roll.  You are 

welcome to join us at assembly, as we will be having a short presentation. 

 
Kind regards,  

 

 

Blair Blackburn 
Foundation Teacher 


